HAT ISLAND TELEPHONE COMPANY

July 1, 2021

BY ELECTRONIC FILING
VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503
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Dear Mr. Johnson:

Re:  Docket No UT-210003-
FCC Form 481 due July 1, 2021
Eligible Telecommunications Carriers’ annual filings
To the Federal Communications Commission pursuant
To 47 C.F.R. §§ 54.313 and 54.422 —
Hat Island Telephone Company (Study Area 522417)

Accompanying this letter for filling with the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission (“Commission”) is an electronic copy of the FCC Form 481 (including attachments),
due July 1, 2021, of Hat Island Telephone Company, as filed electronically with the United States
Administrative Company pursuant to Sections 54.313 and 54.422 of the rules of the Federal
Communications Commission, 47 C.F.R. §§ 54.313 and 54.422.

Please let us know if the Commission has any questions regarding the accompanying FCC Form
481.
Smcerely,

Conr w.C i

Gary W. Ricketts
Secretary-Treasurer
Hat Island Telephone Company

Accompanying documents:
FCC Form 481 (copy)

14888 SR 525 Langley, WA 98260 - Phone: 360 444 1122 - www.hatislandtelephone.com

6v:€0:LT TZ/10/L0

Jwewsleue [\ SpJoday
PeABIRY



